From: Steven Bell

**Sent:** 18 May 2011 17:56 **To:** Dave Anderson

Cc: Nolan, Brandon; Richard Jeffrey; 'vicemery'; Alan Coyle

Subject:RE: Separation CostsAttachments:FW: Separation

## Legally Privileged and FOI(S)A Exempt

Dave,

After mediation, Vic asked us to prepare arrangements to seek to get independent validation of the Separation Estimates originally discussed and prepared by tie and our advisors. This was discussed with McGrigors and originally PWC to build on work previously compiled and being finished off by Cyril Sweett.

PWC were too expensive and McGrigors had confirmed that they could arrange the necessary forensic accounting analysis of Cyril Sweett work and provide the legal report associated with this. It was discussed as far back as 19 April at McGrigors offices and there is a follow up meeting planned tomorrow to ensure McGrigors have or understand all of the Cyril Sweett information. I attach a follow up email for your reference.

I have already confirmed with Brandon that he is providing this report to CEC and **tie** and that we need to close it off very quickly to inform the Council before the end of June.

Alan Coyle has a meeting arranged to discuss with Colin Smith, McGrigors (Brandon) and myself tomorrow morning to tackle and get everyone up to the same position given the Council motion from the meeting on 16 May.

I suggest we report back to you after that meeting.

Regards

Steven

Steven Bell Project Director

Edinburgh Trams
Citypoint
65 Haymarket Terrace
Edinburgh

Tel: (+44) (0)131 622 8396

Email: steven.bell@tie.ltd.uk

Find us online (click below):



**EH12 5HD** 

Mobile: (





Moving the capital to a greener future

From: Dave Anderson [mailto:Dave.Anderson@edinburgh.gov.uk]

Sent: 18 May 2011 14:36

To: Steven Bell

Subject: Separation Costs

Steven I've picked up a story that tie has instructed McGrigors and PWC to carry out a review of the costs of project

separation building on the Cyril Sweett work. Is this the case and if so when was it instructed and on what

terms? Thanks Dave

Dave Anderson | Director of City Development | The City of Edinburgh Council | G1 Waverley Court | 4 East Market Street | Edinburgh EH8 8BG | 0131 529 3524 | dave.anderson@edinburgh.gov.uk

Find out all you need to know about living, investing, visiting and studying in the Edinburgh City Region at <a href="https://www.edinburgh-inspiringcapital.com">www.edinburgh-inspiringcapital.com</a>

For the latest information on Edinburgh's economy see www.edinburgh.gov.uk/economicdata

For the latest information on Edinburgh's economy see <u>www.edinburgh.gov.uk/econom</u>	<u>icuata</u>
***************************************	
This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or organisation addressed.	on to whom they are
If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, storic contents to any other person.	ng, forwarding or disclosing its
The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be liable the recipient.	for any losses incurred by
***************************************	